August 7, 2017

The Honorable Mayor Jeannette Bell and Members of the Common Council 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis WI 53214

Dear Mayor Bell and Common Council Members:

Attached is a copy of the 2008-2017 Ten Year Capital Improvement Program. This program was approved by the members of the Capital Improvement Committee at its May meeting. Your approval of these programs is recommended. As a reminder, the Ten Year Program is intended to be a "conceptual approach" to capital improvements programming.

Please contact me if you have any questions or desire additional information.

Sincerely,

Paul M. Ziehler, City Administrative Officer Clerk/Treasurer

PMZ:jfw
Attachment
cc: Robert Kitchen
Mike Lewis

ADM\ORDRES\MCC.CIP 10Yr